
 

 
Interoffice Memorandum 

 
 

To:   Leigh Simmons 
Cc:  Jason Musick 
From:  Rob Zuber         RDZ 
 
Date:  October 3, 2019 
Subject: Bowie No. 2 TR-121 adequacy review 
 
 
Leigh,  
 
I am requesting your review of TR-121, which proposes a reduction in the frequency of 
groundwater monitoring at Bowie No. 2.  This effort could be (possibly should be) combined 
with a review of the groundwater portion of the 2018 AHR for this mine, and possibly the 
groundwater portion of the North Fork CHIA. 
 
I am happy to discuss this if you find it beneficial. 
 
Thanks, 
Rob  
 
 
 
 


